
Dear Friends and Family,

This summer I am holding a lemonade stand to benefit the McKenna Claire Foundation and pediatric brain cancer research.  The McKenna Claire Foundation is a non-profit organization that was created in memory of 7 year old McKenna Claire Wetzel, a little girl who received a diagnosis of a rare, inoperable and terminal brain tumor (Diffuse Intrinsic Pontine Glioma or DIPG) on January 21, 2011.  McKenna fought courageously lighting up the world around her even in sickness, passing just two weeks shy of her 8th birthday.     To date, there are still no viable treatment options other than experimental drugs available though clinical trials for children diagnosed with DIPG.  

Did you know that each year roughly 27,000 parents will hear the words, “Your child has cancer.”  Or that brain cancer is the deadliest of all the children's cancers.

For these reasons, I, along with some of my friends, plan to participate in the the McKenna Claire Foundation’s annual  “Stand Up and Shine” lemonade stand campaign.  Our stand will be held during the first week of August to support the McKenna Claire Foundation and it’s mission to cure pediatric brain cancer by raising awareness, increasing[image: image1.png]Kids PutHing the Squeeze on Pediatvic Brain Cancer



 community involvement and funding research.  In the three years since it’s creation, the McKenna Claire Foundation has raised over 1 million dollars towards the search for effective treatments and a cure for pediatric brain cancer.

I am writing to ask you to consider sponsoring my stand or make a “per cup” pledge to help “put the squeeze on pediatric brain cancer.”  You can support me in this endeavor by pledging any amount you like per cup of lemonade sold during our lemonade stand (we will be keeping records) or by making a flat sponsorship donation of any amount in support of our stand.  All the proceeds raised through your pledge or sponsorship will go directly to fund pediatric brain cancer research through The McKenna Claire Foundation.  In addition to my gratitude, you will receive a receipt by mail from the McKenna Claire Foundation detailing your tax deductible donation. 

If you want to learn more about the McKenna Claire Foundation and their mission, you can visit their website at www.mckennaclairefoundation.org and if you have any questions about my lemonade stand plans you can call me at home!

I hope you will support me as I work to make our world a healthier place for kids.  Thank you and I appreciate your donation!

Sincerely,


